RAJIV GANDHI

10 Janpath, New Delhi-110011

December 8, 1990

Dear Dr Fotadar,

Thank you for your letter dated November 20, 1990.

I have taken note of your concern regarding the situation prevailing in our country and of your suggestions. I hope the new administration will usher an era of peace and stability.

I also thank you for the support you have extended. This has touched me deeply.

With my best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Upinder Fotadar 1925-20E, Eastchester Road Bronx New York 10461 USA